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Congratulations to Mr. Preston Blackmore and his students for raising $3,321.87 for the 
American Heart Association through the Kids Heart Challenge.

Congratulations to Lael Rathbun who placed first at the State National History Day.  This 
qualifies Lael for Nationals which will be held virtually June 12-16, University of Maryland.
 
Kaitlin Ellis has requested to be transferred to the 3rd grade position which is open due to the 
resignation of Jaclyn Renken.   I am going to approve this request.

We had a very successful Prom on March 19.  I would like to thank all sponsors and parents 
who made this event memorable for our students.

Our high school band students participated in the East RPAC Instrumental Clinic and 
Concert.  It was a great event that featured some very talented musicians.

We completed all our NSCAS testing, to include the ACT for our Juniors.

Our students in grades 5th-8th performed their musical pieces for the Music Contest at the Pre-
Contest Concert on March 22.

On March 23, Mrs. Breinig took a group of students who participated in InterHigh Day.   They 
brought home many awards.

At the end of March our FCCLA organization attended and completed at the State Conference 
in Lincoln.  They had a VERY successful event, qualifying three students for 
Nationals!  Congratulations to Mrs. Spaulding and her students!  

On April 4, Mrs. Leising took some of our students to participate in the UNK Honor Choir 
program.

Our FFA sponsor and students attended the State Convention in Lincoln.

On April 8, our art students attended the McCook Paint In.

The seniors are taking their annual field trip (sneak) on Monday, April 11.  Thanks to our senior 
sponsors for scheduling this event  for our seniors.


